
  

February, 2016 

LEE COUNTY 

MOSQUITO/HYACINTH CONTROL DISTRICTS 

 

February 1st:  Hazardous Spill Training 

February 4th:  Board Meeting, 10:00 AM 

February 8th:  AMCA Annual Mtg., Savannah 

February 12th:  Pond Watch Meeting, Bailey Bldg. 

February 15th:  Training—Shelly Redovan 

February 22nd:  Training—Shely Redovan 

February 22nd:  Legislation Days, Tallahasse 

 

News from  Susan, HR:   I am pleased to an-

nounce that Jason Cull has been hired as the 

Aquatic Field Supervisor and he started January 

18, 2016.  Jason will report to Kevin Watts and 

will be supervising Keith Andreu, Aquatic Tech-

nician, Jeremy Ford, Aquatic Technician, Ken 

Sonne, Aquatic Technician and Billy Colon, Aq-

uaculture Technician.  Please join me in making 

Jason feel welcome. 

Florida Mosquito Control Association had a successful meeting January 11th through the 14th at our Districts.  

This meeting was under the direction of Shelly Redovan, Mark Latham, Sandy Gross and Brian Cotterill.   An ap-

proximate amount of students was 176 which included great speakers and vendors that are applicable to mosquito 

control.  We had a large contingent of military personnel that attended the meeting this year.  We had a spray 

demonstration from the large C130 Air Force plane which is always a treat to watch. 

We wish to thank our crew for the cooking and cleaning up during the cold days that we had during this meeting.  

Also, a big thank you to Keith Lowe and the IT crew for setting up computers, etc.  All of these working parts make 

a successful and working-smooth meeting. 
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